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This is voter suppression, plain and simple. There is no other reason to make voting 

more difficult, restricting voting timelines, and generally throwing up roadblocks to 

civic participation. This bill passing would be a slap to the face of every single 

Oregonian. Shame on the sponsor of this bill, and all who support the degradation of 

our electoral process.  


